

Sithne

What's going on at

Schoo

CP

Sithney

What's going on at Sithney ?

The weeks are flying past and lost of things are happening in and around school. There are an array of things on the 'Small World Display' you may need a few minutes to stand and watch the video and reminisce! (then again you all may be too young to remember Andy Pandy the first time round).



Next week we will be having a visit from C2 from Garras and there will be a friendly face coming along with them—Mr Birchall.
Our links and opportunities are growing in strength and we are all reaping the benefits.

The Lunch Bunch crew (the local retired community) will once again be sharing lunch with us on Wednesday. Each term we invite them to join us, a group of children will serve the lunch and then spend part of the afternoon talking to them. I know just how much this means to them and they lookforward to coming along. It also enables our younger generation to speak to the older generation about the topic they are studying. This term it will be very interesting to see how communication has changed since they were at school...







TEHIDY WOODS TRIP

We would like to thank all the parents who helped on our trip to Tehidy on Thursday. With last minute changes due to staff sickness they were invaluable. The morning was spent with the children and staff from Garras finding different ways of communicating within their group and the other groups for example ...

Laying tracks, verbal and non verbal communication.

It was a cold day but we were lucky that it didn't rain whilst we were out.

Dates to remember...

Week Beginning 20th Clubs Start	20.01.14
Lunch Bunch	22.01.14
BAG TO SCHOOL COLLECTION	30.01.14
Reception Vision Screening	06.02.14
London Residential Leave	11.02.14
London Residential Return	13.02.14
HALF TERM STARTS	17.02.14

Contact Details:

- Address: Sithney CP School, Crowntown, Helston, Cornwall, TR13 OAE
- Phone: 01326 572910
- Email Secretary:

secretary@sithney.cornwall.sch.uk

- Email Headteacher: head@sithney.cornwall.sch.uk
- www.sithney.sch.uk

Please Remember...

Over the past couple of weeks we have noticed that parents have not been signing their children's reading records. Please remember that they need these signed to show their class teachers that they have read.

BOOK BAGS AND PE KITS ARE NEEDED EVERYDAY

Spring Clubs...

The clubs this term will start the week beginning 20th January. If your child would like to join a club **please ensure** that you return the slip prior to joining.

Monday—Craft Club,

Tuesday - KS1 Sports Club

Wednesday— Football with Richard Phillpotts

Thursday-Y6 Booster Class

Newspaper Club Starting

All clubs run from 3-4pm and parents should make arrangements for their children to be collected.

AFTER SCHOOL CHILDCARE

After school Childcare Club is available everyday from 3-5.30pm. Please speak to Mr Richards if you would like to book a place (there is a charge for this childcare). We ask that all places are booked by the morning of the day you require care as there are days which are regularly over subscribed.

Dinners cost £2.20per day £11 per week—payment required on the day or in advance... Thank You